
12-10-2024 
 

LYON COUNTY AUDITORS OFFICE                            ROCK RAPIDS, IOWA 

December 10, 2024 

 

Chairman Jerry Birkey convened the adjourned session with Vanden Bosch, 

Scholten, Herman, and Altena present.  Motion carried assumes unanimous vote 

unless otherwise stated. 

The Board requested that departments submit salary letters for FY2026. 

 

The Board went through the salary letters submitted by department heads and 

elected officials. The Board discussed different options based on information 

submitted by the departments as well as gathered by the Board. Salaries will 

be determined during the regular board meeting on December 24, 2024.  

 

There being no further business there was a motion by Vanden Bosch, seconded 

by Altena to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

ATTEST      APPROVED      

      County Auditor                               Chairman  

 

NOTE: These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 

and are subject to Board approval at the next regular meeting.                  


